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Walking for Peace: North to South Korea
A Talk by Col. (Ret.) Ann Wright

Tuesday, June 16, 6:00 pm
Maui Arts & Cultural Center, Haynes Meeting Rm

Free Admission

For more information:  www.womencrossdmz.org
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Since the Korean war ended in 1954 
without an armistice, many Korean 
families have been separated for six 
decades. Last month, 30 prominent 
women peace activists from 15 coun-
tries including Colonel (Ret.) Ann 
Wright walked from North to South 
Korea across the DMZ calling for a 
peace accord. Thousands of North and 
South Korean women participated in 
peace walks and conferences.  

Come hear Ann Wright speak about 
the experience.


